
Chapel Rock to Pincher Creek Area Transmission Development

Environmental survey activities near you

Starting now until fall 2019, AltaLink will be conducting seasonal environmental 
surveys within the study area of the proposed Chapel Rock to Pincher Creek Area 
Transmission Development. 

The surveys will be conducted via helicopter (aerial) or on the ground. Aerial 
surveys will take place during daylight hours. Ground surveys will be conducted 
along public roads and in some areas landowners will be asked for permission to 
access their land by foot. Surveys on private land will only occur after landowner 
permission is received. When conducting all surveys we work to minimize 
disruption to residences, area users, livestock and wildlife. 

Environmental surveys allow us to gather further detailed information about 
wildlife, plants, fish and associated habitat to better understand specific 
environmental features in the area. This information assists us in our ongoing 
project planning and evaluation. Surveys are completed under Alberta 
Environment and Parks permits, where required.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact us at 
1-877-267-1453 (toll-free) or stakeholderrelations@altalink.ca.

Thank you for your cooperation.



ALTALINK 
2611 3 Avenue SE
Calgary, AB T2A 7W7

Environmental surveys near you

You are receiving this postcard because from now 
until fall 2019 a series of environmental surveys will 
be taking place throughout the project study area 
that may be near you. We want to provide you with 
details about what we're doing and what you can 
expect. 

Contact us
1-1-877-267-1453 (toll-free) 
stakeholderrelations@altalink.ca 
www.altalink.ca/chapelrock

Follow us on 
Twitter 

@AltaLink for 
updates




